WORKSHOP ON AMPHIBIAN LARVAL BIOLOGY

A teaching workshop on Amphibian Larval Biology will be held at the 1983 joint meeting of the American Society of Ichthologists and Herpetologists, the Herpetologist League, and the Society for the Study of Amphibians and Reptiles, University of Oklahoma, Norman, July 30, 1984. The workshop is designed as a minicourse for the non-expert on these organisms; no prior experience in herpetology or systematices is presumed. Among the people who may be interested in this workshop are general biologists, graduate students in herpetology outside of amphibian biologists, freshwater ecologists, developmental biologists and amateur herpetologists. The workshop will include the examination of museum specimens. A syllabus with annotated bibliography will be provided for all those who register. For more information contact:

RICHARD WASSERSUG

DEPARTMENT OF ANATOMY

TUPPER MEDICAL BUILDING

DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY

HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA

B3H 4H7 CANADA